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July 26, 2021

To all faculty, researchers, staff and students of Hokkaido University and
other relevant personnel:

RE: Campus entry restriction for Tokyo Olympic marathon event
due to request to refrain from spectating

As you may know, the University’s Sapporo Campus is part of the marathon course for the
Tokyo Olympic marathon event scheduled on Saturday, August 7th and Sunday, August 8th.
The Organizing Committee has decided to request the public to refrain from spectating on
roadsides during the event to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.

The University will also request on our website and by other means to refrain from entering
the campus during the period listed below except for event-related personnel.

All members of the University community and University-related personnel (faculty, staff,
students, and external contractors, etc.) are also asked not to enter the Campus during this
period unless it its necessary for education, research, and other operational purposes.

The Period of Entry Restriction:

Saturday, August 7th 5:00 a.m. to 11 a.m.
Sunday, August 8th 5:00 a.m. to 11 a.m.

Your cooperation on this matter is greatly appreciated.

Regards,

HOUKIN Kiyohiro

President
Hokkaido University



